

Solutions

Helping Animals and the People Who Love Them

November/ December 2012

The Season for Extra Thanks

As we approach the traditional season of giving thanks, SNAP's team of volunteers would like to say thank you to everyone who helps make SNAP a success; the amazing work of the participating veterinary clinics, our generous donors, the businesses displaying donation canisters, the tireless work of our volunteers.

When we look at how far we have come in the last twelve years, everyone's combined effort has raised \$600,000.00 and spayed/neutered almost 17,000 dogs and cats.

SNAP regularly receives notes from individuals using our program saying, "thank you for your help; we would not have been able to do this without your organization." The SNAP volunteers can in turn, say that to our supporters. Thank you for your help, we would not be able to do this without your help. We thank you, and wish you a blessed holiday season.



CAN YOU HELP?

Case # 22 –Yvette lives in the country and sees many stray dogs in her area. She has been able to help give two of these strays a home but cannot afford to get them fixed. She has a Boxer mix and a Terrier mix, both females approximately one year old. Her income is less than \$600 per month and could really use our help. SNAP's cost to get these dogs fixed is \$140.

Case #23 –Martha is a single parent. Two adult cats showed up on the porch, one who gave birth a few days later. She would like to get the two adults fixed plus one of the kittens they were unable to find a home for. She can contribute \$45 towards getting the three cats done, so the amount SNAP needs to fund is \$120.

Case #24 –Donna needs help with two dogs and a cat. She has an older female Pit Bull that she inherited from a family member and a young male Terrier mix. The cat showed up and has had a litter already. She is on disability and food stamps and can help with \$20 for all of them. SNAP's total to get her animals fixed will be \$295.

If you are able to help fix any of these animals, please send your donation to SNAP, PO Box 14354, Springfield, MO 65814. No amount is too small. It all adds up to do great things! You can specify which case you would like to contribute to. In the event the case you specify has already been helped by another caring donor, your contribution will be used to help a different but equally in-need pet owner as determined by the SNAP team. Thank you for your support!

WAYS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE:

- Volunteer
- Support the businesses supporting SNAP (See a list on Snap123.org)
- Donate
- Sponsor a Case

Dear SNAP,

Thank you for your quick response to my call about help in the cost of spaying and neutering Ebony, Waylon and Willie, our stray kittens who are almost 6 months old. Looking forward to having these cats ready for a healthy, responsible, well-cared for life! Wish all the animals could be cared for and loved. My son-in-law says I'm a "bleeding heart" but that's ok. The animals need everyone that can to speak up for them! God bless and thanks again. M & R

We need your support!			
YES! I would like to become a member of SNAP to help reduce the number of unwanted animals born in Southwest Missouri. I understand that by becoming a member, I will receive a quarterly newsletter, acknowledgement on the SNAP website, and an invitation to SNAP's annual meeting. (Membership is renewable annually and is tax deductible. Payment may be made by check or money order.)			
Name _		Phone	
City	s	State	Zip
	☐ \$15 Student/Senior (60 & over)☐ \$25 Individual☐ \$40 Family		S
	OR I want to help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer. I want to support SNAP's work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation. Please accept a donation in memory of I would like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me! I would like to "Sponsor-a-Spay". I am enclosing \$ to sponsor A specific pet (Indicate pet's name) The pet at the top of SNAP's waiting list.		

HOW TO CONTACT US

PO Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 /417.823.7627 SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non profit corporation www.snap123.org / spayneuter123@gmail.com

Or see us on Facebook

If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may provide your email address to us at Spayneuter123@gmail.com